Security Meeting 9/8/2020
ATTENDEES: Scott Desort, Barry Silbiger, Mike Stocknoff, Charlie Bogusat, Mrs. Cerciello, Stu Kipilman
Time: 7:00 pm
Discussed budget and want to increase vehicle maintenance and gas $500 to $4500.
Discussed Security guards routine and what they are supposed to do when on duty.  Concern that they are not focused on vandalism at each site and doing the complete walk through.
Discussed loitering of young adults in the beach 1 parking lot and their behavior on the beach making inappropriate comments to women.
Discussed having guards at the gate on beach 1 during September weekends.  We decided to move ahead and have a gate guard on weekends on beach 1.
Concerns brought up from resident about rules on the lake not being followed.  Discussed having consequences for not following rules as they have at Lake Mohawk.   A sub-committee is being developed in Lake and they will work with Security to solve the problem.
Moving ahead to upgrade the Security staff cell phone.
Meeting ended 7:45PM
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